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The lack of competent management of the DOT is evident. Our elected officials are 

unable or unwilling to hold the DOT accountable for the shape that our transportation 

systems are in and this is something that has not happened overnight. Throwing 

more money at the problem is the only solution that our political elite know in trying to 

address a problem. We need to get rid of those that have allowed this to develop for 

YEARS! The only solution our politicians know is to tax and spend. Guess we 

deserve what we elect! 


